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LETTER FROM THE CHAIRMAN OF THE UNITED NATIONS PALESTINE COMMISSION

ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL DATED
15 MARCH 1948

 
Sir,
 

 On behalf of the United Nations Palestine commission, I have the honour to transmit to you a signed
copy of the Commission’s “Second Monthly Progress Report to the Security Council”, and to ask you to be so
good as to submit it to the Security Council.

 
 
 I have the honour to be,

Sir,
Your obedient Servant,

Karel Lisicky
Chairman

United Nations Palestine Commission.
 

 
 

NOTE: The above-mentioned report (documents A/AC.21/14   and A/AC.21/14/Corr.1 ) is attached to this letter.
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